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DAVPS/AV-IV/CIR/25-26/07              Date: 09.5.2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Greetings! 

 

As we approach the summer season, we wish to inform you that the school will remain 

closed for Summer Vacation from 21st May 2025 (Wednesday) to 30th June 2025 

(Monday). The school will reopen on 1st July 2025 (Tuesday) as per the regular 

schedule. 

 

We extend our warm wishes for a joyful and safe vacation to all our students and their 

families. Here are some important instructions to be followed during the holidays: 

 

Important Instructions: 

Holiday Homework: Ensure your ward completes the assigned holiday homework as per 

the given schedule and instructions. Let it be an enjoyable opportunity to revise and reflect. 

 

Reading Habit: Encourage your child to read storybooks, newspapers, and other enriching 

materials daily to enhance vocabulary and comprehension skills. 

 

Physical Activities: Motivate students to engage in indoor physical activities and yoga to 

maintain good health. 

 

Digital Safety: Monitor screen time and encourage meaningful use of digital devices. 

 

Timetable Review: Students should utilize this break to revise previous lessons and stay 

in touch with academic content. 

 

School Reopening: Kindly ensure that your ward is well-prepared and reports to school 

on 1st July 2025 in proper summer uniform. 

 

Note: 

Parents are kindly requested to clear any pending fee dues before 30th June 2025 to avoid 

inconvenience upon reopening. 

 

We look forward to welcoming our dear students back refreshed and rejuvenated! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs. Kusum Bhardwaj 

Principal  


